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The Senate of Michigan Technological University

PROPOSAL 8-77

FACULTY OFFICE SPACE 
 

The members of the regular ranks of the academic faculty are professionals who fulfill the
primary goals of Michigan Technological University. The Senate of Michigan Technological
University affirms the principle that members of the regular ranks of the academic faculty should
be provided with private offices.

 

Adopted by Senate: 8 December 1976
 Presidential Action: The President has stated that he agrees with the principle of individual

offices for faculty members, that we have vastly improved the office situation in recent years,
and that this will continue to be one of the objectives of our capital development program
(Memo of 1-7-77). 

 


